
Friday 7th February 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
This week has been the week of our half term when we focus 

on either Art and Design or Design Technology.  The pupils 

love these weeks and really engage with their learning.  I have 

enjoyed going into classes to see the pupils learning and      

seeing their enthusiasm in each lesson. 

Across the school I have seen Year 6 focus on LS Lowry and 

his drawing style; Year 5 have created some amazing tie dye   

t-shirts; Year 4 have been using natural materials to make 

sculptures; Year 3 have been baking bread; and Year 2 have 

created clay bowls with leaf imprints.  Have a look at our     

Instagram page to see what the pupils have 

created. 

Don’t forget that the end of the half term is 

next Friday 14th February 2025 at 3.30pm. 

Miss Pitts, Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

85.91% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2HC 

90.67% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6BA 

100% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

11x3=33    33÷3=11 

3x11=33    33÷11=3 

Reading Corner 

World Book Day is on the 
horizon (Thursday 6th March) 

so we wanted to give you  
plenty of time to get your     

costumes ready.  This year's 
text will be Heavy Metal   

Badger so we'd like children to 
come dressed as a band     

superstar - think rock star, rock 
band, guitar heroes!  We can't 
wait to see what creative cos-
tumes you can come up with! 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 88.39% 

RCM 85.93% 

RLS 90.42% 

1KR 55.14% 

1CS 67.49% 

2HC 90.67% 

2ZP 66.22% 

3DC 80.37% 

3SH 95.56% 

4JL 96.93% 

4SS 92.34% 

5GL 90% 

5TW 96.43% 

6AD 91.11% 

6BA 100% 

6ZM 92.78% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for next week is: 

Resilience 

Free School Meals vouchers 

Pupils eligible for free school meals will receive    

vouchers for the half term to the value of £15 per week 

per pupil.  These will be sent out on Monday 10th    

February 2025.   

Please use the link below to check if you are eligible for 

free school meals: Free school meals | Hull  

End of half term 

The end of this half term is Friday 

14th February 2025 at 3.30pm. 

School re-opens on Monday 24th 

February 2025 at 8.40am. 

 

 

 

 

Safer internet day 

Safer Internet Day is taking place on Tuesday 11th  

February 2025.  As part of the day, pupils will be taking 

part in an activity during assembly time with other     

discussions during the day about being safe online. 

The theme for this year is ‘Too good to be true’. 

More information about the day and how to keep      

children safe when online can be found on this website: 

Safer Internet Day 2025 - UK Safer Internet Centre  

 

https://www.hull.gov.uk/schools-2/free-school-meals
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025

